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1st 2nd  

Class Week % Year % 

Paddington 90.4% 91.2% 

Wimbledon 97.5% 94.6% 

Westminster 93.4% 91.3% 

Knightsbridge  89.3% 92.6% 

Waterloo 98.6% 95.5% 

Whole School 93.7% 92.7% 
 

Wimbledon 

     Friday 19th January, 2024 
 

 
Paddington 

Waterloo 

Knightsbridge 

3rd  

Westminster 

 

Chinese New Year – 

January 22nd  

NSPCC Pants! – January 

26th 

National Puzzle Day – 

January 29th 

Child Mental Health Week 

– February 5th-11th  

Parents’ Coffee Morning – 

February 22nd   

Safer Internet Day – 

February 6th  

Pancake Day – February 

9th  
 

 
 

 

 

Diary Dates  

 

As part of our PSHCE lessons next week, we will be discussing the 

NSPCC’s Underwear Rule. This is designed to teach pupils how to stay 

safe from sexual abuse, without giving explicit information or telling 

scary stories or even using the term “sexual abuse.” In the lesson, 

children will learn about the ‘PANTS’ acrostic, which stands for: 
 

Privates are private 

Always remember your body belongs to you 

No means no 

Talk about secrets that upset you 

Speak up, someone can help 
 

The lesson will be delivered by Mr Williams and Miss 

Hepworth in a way that’s fully age appropriate. 

More information about the Underwear Rule, including a short film 

and a parent guide can be found at nspcc.org.uk/underwearrule 

 
 

 

 

Let Talk Pants!  

Lost Property  
 

We have accumulated a 

vast amount of unnamed 

lost property. From Monday 

we will be displaying all lost 

property in STEM Room. This 

can be accessed through 

the Main Entrance.  

Any lost property not 

collected by Friday will be 

placed in our uniform store 

or sent to a local charity.  

We encourage parents 

/carers to clearly name all 

clothing. 
 

 
 

 

 

Sophia Jake 

Evie 

Roberta 


